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Plains Midstream Canada ULC 
Suite 1400, 607 8 Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 0A7 

 
Brian Moore, Supervisor 
Regulatory East 
Telephone: 403-298-2133 
Facsimile: 403-233-0399 
brian.moore@plainsmidstream.com 

February 10, 2017 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
ORIGINAL BY COURIER 
 
NATIONAL ENERGY BOARD 
517 - Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta, T2R 0A8 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Sheri Young 
         Secretary of the Board 
 
Re:  Plains Midstream Canada ULC (“Plains”) 
  Pipeline Safety Act - Implementation of Financial Resource Requirements 
  Information Request (“IR”) No. 3 

National Energy Board (“NEB”) File No. OF-Gen-06 FRR 
  
 
Dear Ms. Young, 
 
On November 24, 2016, Plains submitted financial resource information requested by the NEB. On 
January 23, 2017, the NEB issued IR No. 3 to Plains on its November submission. The attached 
document is Plains’ response to IR No. 3. 
 
If questions arise with this submission please contact Brian Moore at (403) 298-2133, or at 
brian.moore@plainsmidstream.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
PLAINS MIDSTREAM CANADA, ULC 
(Original signed by) 
 
Brian Moore, P.Eng. 
 
Supervisor - Regulatory East 
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